Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION 1

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM-2023-270

TO : Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor -Curriculum Implementation Division
Chief Education Supervisor -Schools Governance Operation Division
School Heads of Public and Private Schools
All Teaching and Non-Teaching Personnel

SUBJECT : WEARING OF SCHOOL AND OFFICE UNIFORMS
FROM : Schools Division Superintendent

DATE : May 30, 2023

In line with the Division Memorandum DM-2023-210 titled SAFETY
MEASURES IN PREVENTING HEAT-RELATED EMERGENCIES IN SCHOOL AND
OFFICES DURING DRY SEASON, which temporarily suspended the wearing of
official uniforms effective April 25, 2023 until May 30, 2023, please be advised that
starting Monday, June 5, 2023, the wearing of official school and office uniforms will
resume.

Furthermore, as outlined in DM-OUHROD-2022-0042 titled "Wearing of the
Prescribed DepEd Uniform and Office Attire", compliance with the prescribed DepEd
uniforms is strongly emphasized.

Exceptions to wearing the prescribed uniforms, as outlined in CSC Memo
Circular (MC.) No. 19, s. 2020 (Revised Dress Code Prescribed for all government
officials and employees in the workplace), will be duly acknowledged.

For information, guidance, wide dissemination and compliance.

S—

VIVIAN LUZ S. PAG. TAN, CESO VI
Asst. Schools Divisipn Superintendent
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

With hundred reasons to serve!
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